St John Fisher Catholic Primary School
"Growing through God, we learn, lough and love"

This week, in PE, year 1 have been learning how to create freeze frames, with their
partner at different levels. They had lots of fun trying to make creative poses.




In Geography this week, year
4 have been studying and
researching information about
the North West Region, such
as the weather, landmarks and
physical features.




The Reception class have had an anonymous visitor who left a
trail of floury footsteps. There was also a list of ingredients and

a recipe for making gingerbread men left on the table.

The class used this to make some gingerbread men and they
thoroughly enjoyed eating them.



School netball takes place every Friday after school until 4pm.

Currently for years 5 and 6 girls only, we hope to develop our netball skills and then move
onto rugby and football.

This will mean we will then be ready for inter-school competitions later in the year.

Thanks to Mrs Fleet and Tilly Hodgkins who help to run the club.



Information for KS2 Parents

(5
reading
plus

Your child will be coming home with Log—in details and

information about Reading Plus—this is new to our sch ool and we are
hoping it will be a great success.

Please encourage yvour child to log -in regularly and make the most of the
programme.

On Tuesdays, children form years 5 and 6 are invited to stay after sch ool to
access Reading Plus from sch ool devices.

This Reading Plus Club will finish at 4.15pm

Please see the class pages on the website for
information abouthomework.

Library Club foryears 3 and 4 is on VWednesday and foryears 5 and 6 on
Thursday.



The school photographer will be
in school on Friday, 7*" October

Please come along and support our Christmas
Fair on December 15!,

If you would like to have your own stall, please
call the school office on 0151 424 7794




Awards—Congratulations to the following children

SMILE AWARDS

SCIENCE MARVIN & MILO AWARDS




www halton gov.uk/schooladmissions

Admission to
Primary School
September 2023

If your child was born between 01/09/2018 and
31/08/2019 they are eligible to start Reception class in
September 2023, and you can apply NOW:

« You must complete a preference form online
werw halton.gov.ukichooladmissions, wher -4 you will be
given a receipt

« A paper copy of the preference form can also be requested
from schooladmissions@halton.gov.uk

« Al online applicants willreceive their offer of a school
place electronically on the 17 Apri 12023

. Ofie oo wil e posied b applcants who submit
paper preference form on the 17 April 2023

+ Don'tlaave t too late.— you are kely o miss out on the
school place you want i you apply late. Deadline is 15

Jan 2023 2023
t
5 '17023
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Good News for Families

Here is the link if you wish to have a look at the Wednesday Word:

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/sharing?pid=MTA1016344&v=69.10

6™ October
7™ October
13 October

14*h October
19th & 20" October

215t October
24th October
315" October

28t September 2022

School Census Day
School Photos

Prospective Parent Open Evening 3.30-6.00pm

Harvest Festival
Parents Evening

Inset Day
Half Term

- Reception Parents welcome 9am

Return to school after Half Term



https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/sharing?pid=MTA101634&v=69.10

